
NOV. 8
ELECTION

The Glen Ellyn School District 41 Board of Education voted to
proceed with a referendum seeking voter approval to solve the
District’s significant space issues. This consensus $49 million plan
would build a new K-5 Elementary School on our Spalding
property and a new Early Learning Preschool Center addition to
our Churchill School. 

Continue Building Innovative Opportunities for Kids

Keep Class Sizes Small in Our Neighborhood Schools

IF SUCCESSFUL...
THE REFERENDUM WILL ALLOW DISTRICT 41 TO:

Offer Full-Day Kindergarten At Your Home School

Estimated Cost to Taxpayers: $49 million
D41 Contribution from Existing Reserves: $18 million 
Total Project Cost Estimate: $67 million 
Est. Tax impact is $276/year  (based on a $400,000 home)



Sept. 21, 6:30 p.m.
Oct. 4, 6:30 p.m.
Oct. 13, 6:30 p.m.  

Learn more about the proposed referendum plans by joining these virtual info
sessions. Zoom link to be shared with those registered the week of the session.

Thank You 
To all stakeholders for engaging in a community-driven process to 
create a plan to solve the significant space issues in our school district.

Virtual Community Information Sessions 

RSVP to these sessions at
D41.org/referendumsessions or: 
Erika Krehbiel
Chief Communications Officer 
630.534.7218
ekrehbiel@d41.org

D41.ORG/REFERENDUM


